Dear Parents,

Thank you for choosing our Distance Learning Option for the 1st quarter of the 2020-2021 school year. We are committed to making sure that your child continues to experience the care and commitment of our teachers and staff, and the routine of robust daily learning through our distance learning program.

On Monday, August 17th, we will be welcoming in the new school year with our annual Open House. In order to facilitate a relationship between our online learners and their teachers we are excited to extend to you a personal invitation to our Open House. At this event, you will have the opportunity to meet your child's teacher, ask questions, check out a Chromebook for online learning, sign-up for the state required DIBELs testing, participate in vision screening, and much more!

This event will take place outdoors on our spacious field. We are asking that attendees wear masks and practice physical distancing. Teachers are available to meet with families from 8:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. A lunch break for teachers is scheduled from 11:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. If you are unable to attend this event you will be contacted by your child's teacher.

Thank you for your patience as we launch our distance learning program. We are looking forward to a successful and rewarding school year!

Sincerely,

Lisa Erwin
Executive Director
Good Foundations Academy

"Aim High, Word Hard, Be Great!"